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September 20, 2000

Ms. Zelia Chucke

Mr. Isaac Chueke

227 East Enid Drive

Key Biscayne, Florida 33149

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Chueke,

Thank you for the outstanding concert that you presented at Donnell last Saturday afternoon. Zelia
Chucke and the International Chamber Orchestra played an amazing program beautifully under Mr.
Chucke’s baton to a most enthusiastic and appreciative audience. It was a pleasure to have such gifted
artists perform on our scries. The program was a marvelous beginning to our 2000-2001 scason. |

appreciate all the hard work that went into making the program possible and I hope you will return again.
[f you are interested, pleasc call Cheryl Raymond at 212-621-0620.

Again, thank you for your participation in our programming scason. Best wishes for your continued
SUCCess.

Sincerely,

(s Hornann )

Anne Hofmann
Chief Librarian
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